
 

OK SPORTS-FANS, THE EAGERLY AWAITED RECYCLING 

FLYER IS HERE!! 

 After months of negotiations, discussions and torture, we were able to get the following: 

-We have been paying roughly $700,000/year for our trash service with WCA. 

This was for back door service (which only 3 providers in our area provide), and recycling (which as we 

know was limited) 

-Our new deal for the next 6 years is $430,065/year with Glass recycling! 

This is a savings of $266,314 per year which will pay for road repairs, outfall repairs and other projects 

we’ve put off pending funding.  

You will see attached the new WCA flyer that explains what you can and can’t put in your recycling 

bins.  Same trash/recycling schedule as always. 

Thanks to Trevor Royal of WCA for really going to bat for us and getting us this tremendous deal and 

locking us up for many years to come. 

So drink to your hearts content, the Glass is now recyclable!  Now that’s a “Green New Deal” that makes 

sense…. 

And as it’s becoming political season, please remember, no signs in the right of way or public areas.  If 

they’re there, they will be moved or removed, you can come get them at City Hall. 

  

Jim Pappas 

Mayor 


